
SEMINOLE STAFF
SHOUT OUTS! 

HAS A STAFF MEMBER GONE ABOVE AND BEYOND
FOR YOU AND YOUR CHILD? DO YOU WANT TO

EXPRESS YOUR APPRECIATION AND PUT A SMILE ON
THEIR FACE?

NOW YOU CAN!



VISIT: HTTPS://BIT.LY/SEMINOLESHOUTOUT
OR SCAN THE QR CODE

BY COMPLETING THE QUICK FORM, THE STAFF MEMBER WILL BE
RECOGNIZED BY MR. CERRETA AND DR. MCCAFFERTY AT OUR NEXT

HAWK HUDDLE (SCHOOL-WIDE ASSEMBLY). 



THANK YOU FOR HELPING US CELEBRATE THE AWESOME STAFF AT
SEMINOLE ELEMENTARY! 


